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Hardwick Planning Commission 
September 11, 2018 

Hardwick Memorial Building 
Minutes 

 

HPC Members Present:  Dave Gross, Chair; Diane Grenkow; and Ken Davis 
HPC members Absent:  Cynthia Grant, Joyce Mandeville, and Jim Lewis 

Also Present:  Kristen Leahy, Hardwick Zoning Administrator (ZA)  
 

Chair Gross opened the meeting at 6:30 pm.  As no quorum was present, the minutes from July 2018 and 
August 2018 will be reviewed at the October 2018 meeting. 
  
The editing of the 2014 Town Plan framework will continue.  Chairman Gross revisited his suggestion that the 
final plan have 3 pages per requirement (12 required components in State statute).  The first page would be 
text, the next 1.5 pages would be graphs/pictures/maps, and the last .5 pages would be the goals/policies 
/action steps.  The additional information would be placed in the appendix.  Dave would like to approach the 
editing/creation from that perspective – create the 12 sections from the existing document and 
review/discuss/ascribe at the next meeting. 
 
Education opportunities were discussed.  Ken and Dave wish to partake. 
 

Due to the lack of quorum, no official decisions were made regarding any suggestions of the meeting.   
 

The next HPC meeting will be on October 9, 2018.  The 12 sections (in outline form) will be ready for board 
members. 
 

Board adjourned at 7:30 pm.   
 

Respectfully submitted, Kristen Leahy, ZA 


